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ISSUE: LOCAL ROADS AND BRIDGES 

"There are two big reasons the condition of many Steuben County roads have dramatically

improved in the past decade -- an increase in state funding and the work of the county crews."

On Sunday, December 10, an article in The Leader examines the impact increased state

funding for local roads and bridges has had over the past several years throughout Steuben

County.

From Sunday's article:

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/local-roads-and-bridges


"There are two big reasons the condition of many Steuben County roads have dramatically

improved in the past decade -- an increase in state funding and the work of the county

crews."

The Leader article notes that beginning in 2012, Senator O'Mara and Corning-area

Assemblyman Phil Palmesano have spearheaded the growth of a bipartisan coalition within

the state Legislature to join local highway superintendents and departments, and other local

leaders, in boosting the annual "Local Roads Matter" advocacy campaign.  Read more about

the overall Local Roads Matter effort HERE.

Read the full December 10th article in The Leader, "State funding has boosted county roads:

Funding has nearly doubled since 2012," attached above.

https://www.nysenate.gov/newsroom/articles/thomas-f-omara/state-legislators-local-leaders-urge-stronger-state-commitment

